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Subject:Non-Interference In Administrative Affairs Report

From: President Pro Tem De La Fuente

Recommendation: Receive A Report From The Office Of The City Attorney And Discussion On The Parameters Of Section

218 Of The Charter Of The City Of Oakland Regarding “Non-Interference In Administrative Affairs,” Including The

Responsibilities Of Both The Council And The Administration Under Section 218 Of The Charter; On The May 1, 2012 City

Council Agenda
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